
THE BERRIEN COUNTY REPUBLICAN WOMEN’S CLUB 
       

Membership Registration for 2021 

 
Please join the BCRWC for 2021 in support of our community outreach activities.  What a year it has been! 

 

Here’s what is happening……The consensus of the Executive Committee is to not ask for an increase in dues for this 

year.  The $30 collected for dues will keep us in good standing as a club with the State and National Federations.  We 

will work with what we currently have in the treasury and with donations received to fulfill, as best we can, those 

activities which will be an option.  We will not be able to hold a general meeting just yet and will consider whether it is 

a reasonable activity for later.  For now, we will concentrate on trying to do a scholarship and the dictionary project.  

Those are typically summer and fall projects.  Our standard annual activities are listed below:  

 
Community Outreach Activities:  

 

  Scholarship—Annual scholarship to graduating senior or college attendee.  

Literacy Project/Dictionary Distributions—Annual distribution by members to third-grade students 

 throughout selected Berrien County schools 

Government Day Student Sponsorships—High school student representatives and sponsors are guests for 

 the annual Government Day luncheon and speaker.  

Berrien County Youth Fair—Trophy sponsorships for Home Economics Building sewing category 

GOP Building at Youth Fair—Women’s Club display and drawings 

Support for Activities of the BC GOP (A separate organization with separate dues) 

 

More Information . . . . Thanks to all who support our community activities by becoming a member and to those who 

donate additional funds.  Executive committee meetings are on hold right now with communication being by phone or 

email.  As a member, you will receive newsletters that will keep you updated on club news and activities.    

 

Please join us for 2021!   
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

BCRWC Membership Registration for 2021 

 

 

Name ______________________________________________________    Phone/Cell No. _____________________________  

 

Address____________________________________________  City____________________________  ZIP________________  

 

E-Mail Address _______________________________________ (used for meeting notices and newsletters only)  

 

Date_______________ 

 

  2021 Dues             $        30.00       

College Scholarship Fund Donation (optional)     $ ________ 

  Literacy Project Fund Donation (optional)    $ ________               Total Paid: _________ 

 

(Please complete registration form and mail with check made payable to BCRWC to:  

 Sharon Geisler, BCRWC Treasurer, 6716 Stevensville Baroda Road, Stevensville, MI 49127      

                                        

 Sarah Wood, President        Sharon Geisler, Treasurer 

 Karen Campbell, Vice President/Publicity Chair    Joann Westcott, Secretary   

                     


